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CUDDLE BUDDY BRACELETS! Q
(assorted woodland/zoo creatures, Teddy bears, Valentine bears, sharks, puppies, & unicorns!)
$3.00 Each!

(but we will accept any additional funds for donations)

Bracelets will be available for sale starting Tuesday, January 21.
During Catholic Schools Week, students will be praying for and making
Thinking of You cards & decorated lunch bags
for victims of the fires on the west coast, hurricanes on the east, and the
recipients of the Uncle Pete’'s Sandwich Ministry.

Proceeds will be split between:
The American Red Cross (hurricane and fire relief on each coast) and
Uncle Pete’s Ministry (our service project place that feeds local homeless).

(we may also be purchasing items needed to make the sandwich bags with part of
the funds, and then donating the rest to the funds listed above)

This is our whole-school Community Outreach Service Project during
Catholic Schools Week 2025.

Designs available on a first-come, first-pick basis!
Bring in your 3 DOLLARS starting Tuesday!
Students will be allowed to buy 1 Cuddle Buddy on Tuesday, and more on
Wednesday;
once everyone has had a chance to buy 1, students will be able to purchase extra
until supply of 232 is depleted.



